
PHONE 3858 

Big 22 2,214ä C 
A. H. GREEN--PRESIDENT-GENERAI MANAGER 

140 HAILI STREET 

HILO, HAWAII 
January 19, 1948 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. #2 
'.`ialnutport, Pennsylvania 

/c e. 
P. 0. BOX MO 

Dear Per. Geary: 

Thank you for your report of reception dated December 
28, 1947. 

For your information, KIPA is a new station in the 

Hawaiian Islands, a member of the Aloha and Mutual Hetworksm 
operating on 1000 watts of power from 6:00 A.M., to 11:05 P.M., 
during the week and Sunday and from 6:00 A.r,. to 12:00 midnight 
on Saturdays, Hawaiian Standard Time. 

Thank you for the report and please accept this letter as 
verification of reception from Radio station K -I -P -A. 

Yours very truly, 

AHG/ml' 

1v ` 
. H GREEN 

l'.resi'tie nd Mana{7er 


